
JAMES A .FARLEY 

C H A IRMAN O F THE B OARD 

Dear Amon: 

515 MADISON AVENUE 

NEW YORK , N.Y. 

July 14,1942. 

~hanks for the tear-sheet of your July 10th 

issue, with the Dallas cartoon. I would not illlagine, 

.Amon, that you had anything to do with the suggestion• 

far be it from me. What is t he re-action in Dallas -

are they for you or against you over t heret 

With kindest regards, 

Honorable Amon G. Carter, 
The Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Sincerely yours, 


